
Questions and Answers for Request for Proposals (RFP) 2009-07 
Public Housing Mitigation Initiative 

 
 

Question 1: 
 
 
Bradenton Housing Authority is not listed as an eligible applicant under 
the Attachment A.  We are a small Housing Authority by definition 
since we only have 245 units.  We would like to apply for these funds.  
We received $631,982 in ARRA funds and would need to know how 
much we will be able to apply for under your program. 
 
Answer: 
 
The list of Small PHAs appearing on Attachment A was prepared based on the sources 
noted and input provided to Florida Housing by the stakeholders during the development 
of the RFP, which included public workshops. However, the fact that an otherwise 
eligible PHA does not appear on Attachment A in no way precludes it from submitting a 
response to the RFP. Based on ARRA funding in the amount of $631,982, Bradenton 
Housing Authority would be eligible to apply for up to $75,000 in funds under the terms 
of the RFP. It should be noted that the maximum funding amounts (the prorata share) 
listed for each PHA on Attachment A were developed as estimates based on the 
assumption that the list included all eligible PHAs. The actual amount of funds awarded 
to any successful applicant will be determined by Florida Housing following its review 
and evaluation of all responses. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


